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Dear Sunnyside Community Members,  

 

Over the past two months, the Board of Directors for Sunnyside Village has endeavored to search 

for a suitable Interim Executive Director for the community. Last week, we finished that process 

and identified the individual we think will be able to aid in continuing Sunnyside’s mission as well 

as pursuing opportunities presented by our community. We’re excited to announce that Michelle 

Rassler will serve as our Interim Executive Director.  

  

Michelle has previously served as the Executive Director and CEO for Frederick Living in      

Frederick, PA, Landis Communities, Landis Homes in Lititz, PA, and Laurel View Village in   

Davidsville, PA. She comes with experience in building strong leadership teams and aiding in 

strategic planning for the communities she has served. Michelle’s experience will allow Sunnyside 

to contemplate the changing nature of senior living to ensure Sunnyside’s future is strong and 

healthy. 

 

You may see Michelle as she travels to campus later this week to make initial introductions and 

begin to get settled in our wonderful community. Her first day will be Monday, November 27th, 

and we have asked that she consider a 6-month stay with us as we begin the search for an           

Executive Director.  

 

As the board shifts its focus to hiring the Executive Director, we continue to ask for your prayers 

that God will continue to lead and receive the glory from our decisions.  

 

With warm regards,  

 

Curtis G. Ross, II  

Board Chair, Sunnyside Village  


